
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 9/25/2012 3:35:39 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Request for a meeting: Westlands Solar Farms (WSF) PV program-Year 1

From: John C. Morris [mailto:jm@westiands-soiar.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 11:11 AM
To: Douglas, Paul; Schultz, Adam
Cc: jbioszies@westiands-solar.com; 'Luke Dunnington'
Subject: Request for a meeting: Westlands Solar Farms (WSF) PV program-Year 1

Paul and Adam.

Hello. As follow-up to outreach from the Recurrent team(9/13), do you have time to meet this week to 
discuss WSF’s request for site change in order to mitigate a California Farm Bureau Federation (CFBF) 
lawsuit?

At our meeting, I would like to:

•mmmmmmmm Share with you my recent (9/21) constructive conversation with Gary.

•□□□□□□□□ Ask for your thoughts regarding my attached letter to Fong - WSF Findings and Request 
v2. Specifically, if the CPUC feels that PG&E’s site switch allowance for the UOG projects and denial of 
WSF’s site switch request is ‘fair and consistent’ treatment per D. 09-06-050 Rulemaking 08-08-009 
considering that both projects sought site change as the result of CFBF pressure related to Williamson 
Act land in Fresno County and this site change request occurred after winners were selected for both 
programs.

“Finally, the decision clarifies that the review by utilities and by Energy Division of contracts negotiated 
outside the context of an annual RPS solicitation (bilateral contracts) should apply the same standards 

as are applied to the review of contracts that are the result of a solicitation”.

•mmmmmmmm Ask your opinion on how best to proceed to resolve this professionally and quickly.
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Thanks very much for all your assistance to date. Specifically, you help with Resource Adequacy was 
instrumental in helping PG&E and WSF design a workable solution for both parties.

We greatly appreciate the opportunity to discuss these matters with you. I believe this is the last 
remaining hurdle to get this project into construction.

All the best

John

John C. Morris

Chief Operating Officer

Westlands Solar Farms, LLC

Mobile: 917-841-4640

---- Original Message-----
From: jbloszies@westla.nds-solar.com [mailto:jbloszies@westlands-solar.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2012 06:56 PM
To: paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov. adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov
Cc: ab@westlands-solar.com. jm@westlands-solar.com.
luke.dunniiigton.@recurren.tenergv.com. Michael.Wheeler@recurren.ten.ergv.com 
Subject: Westlands Soalr Farms 
Paul and Adam,

Attached please find information regarding our solar project in Fresno County. This should be 
good background for your meeting with Luke and Michael.

Best Regards,

Jeff Bloszies

Chief Financial Officer
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Westlands Solar Farms

c: (303)815 9662
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